
 

 

DBMD RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE 2024 ATLANTIC DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

 

Recommend that the following be granted standing as an ordained minister: 

 

Luke Budreau 

Marc Jolicoeur 

Alexandria Matchett 

Andrew Ross 

Brett Smith 

 

Recommend that the following be granted standing as a commissioned minister: 

 

Cynthia Power 

 

Recommend that the following be granted permanent standing as a licensed minister: 

 

Devon McAllister 

 

Recommend that the following be granted standing as a licensed minister: 

 

Honey-Lee Beaulieu 

Vienna McAllister 

Chrystal Oliver 

Christal Smith 

 

Recommend that the following be granted standing as a licensed minister upon completion 

of final course: 

 

Recommend that the following have their standing as a licensed minister renewed: 

 

Sonja Hartlen 

Megan Hingley 

Joanne Ozon 

Carolina Parker 

 

Recommend that the following be granted standing as a ministerial student: 

 

Isaac Ashby 

Aaron Bartlett 

Isai Calderon 

Terrance Clark 

Dominique Clements 

Jordan Day 

Sean Flanagan 

William Harvey 

Adrian Little 

Haven Rhoda 

Christopher Rolon 

 



 

 

 

Recommend that the following have their standing as a ministerial student renewed: 

 

Austinn Buckley 

Jeremiah Eivers 

Karen Ellis 

Kevin Jackins 

Shola Keripe 

Angela Love 

Emma Mullen 

Cheryl Reimer 

Josh Scoville 

Michael Smith 

Kelly Thomas 

Louise Topilnyckyj 

Brackton Wall 

 

The following are in the process of district transfer:  

 

Rose-Anne Theriault as a licensed minister from Central Canada 

Katie Betts to Great Lakes 

Dean Brown from Northeast 

Rosalie Brown from Northeast 

Nathan Maskery from Central Canada 

Shaun Miller as a licensed minister from Penn York 

Amanda Oicle from Northeast 

Walter Perry from Central Canada 

 

The following are in the process of denominational transfer: 

 

The following have voluntarily withdrawn their standing with the DBMD: 

 

Joey Dunsmore 

Dorothy Gaudet 

Nathan Jollimore 

Aaron McVicar 

Josh Miller 

Pat Steeves 

Matthew Thomas 

 

The annual service reports continue to be under review, and the final report will be filed 

with the DBA in November. 


